Calgaz Adds Green Solution to Packaging Process
New printing system eliminates plastic waste

While our focus is always on safety, for both our users and our employees, we are also eager to hel
p our customers reduce their impact on the environment. This is demonstrated by the recent release
of Calgaz Plus, our new line of easy-to-return aluminum cylinders.

In an effort to continue to supply green options for our customers, Calgaz has installed a state-of-the-ar
t high-quality printer in our Cambridge, MD (U.S.) facility. This new printer allows us to print our cylinder
labels on a very durable paper which does not need protection during the shipping process.

So while you may notice a difference in the paper used for the cylinder label - be assured the information
on the label is exactly the same as before.

What you will notice is you won’t have a plastic sleeve around each cylinder that will end up in your trash.
Which means less trash heading to the landfills.

We’re proud of this improvement in our process. You receive the same flawless products you expect from
Calgaz and in a way that is better for the environment!



